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The Chinook Chapter has pre- purchased tickets 
for another Stage West event for this summer.  At 
the present time Stage West has Cancelled all of 
their current shows until April/May.  As events are 
changing rapidly in regards to the Coronavirus we 
will not be offering these tickets to our members 
until or unless we are sure that it is safe to do so.  
We will be in contact with Stage West prior to the 
event in early June and we will notify you via 
email once a decision has been made regarding 
this performance. 

Thank you to all of our volunteers.  Our members reported that they had spent 9807 hours of 
volunteer time.  These hours were reported by only 58 of our members, we know that there are 
more of you volunteering out there.  Please let us know.  We record this information and the 
hours you do volunteer help us with funds which we receive from Canada Post.  This money 
helps our Chapter to plan events for you, our members.   
 
If any member has any pictures or stories they would like us to publish, please send them to us 
and we will include them in our next newsletter. 

As was previously reported the Executive of the 
Chinook Chapter has CANCELLED the March 
luncheon which was scheduled for March 31 as a 
precaution and in compliance with requests for 
social distancing.  To safeguard the health and 
well being of our members we will also determine 
if the April lunch will have to be Cancelled as well.  
We will comply with all mandated Government re-
quests and we will advise all members prior to the 
scheduling of the April and possibly May lunch-
eons. 
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Article contents as published in:  The Pineridge 
Chapter February Newsletter (February 2020) 
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There are many benefits to joining and maintaining active status with the 
Heritage Club:  
 
 Access to MEDOC Travel insurance through Johnson Insurance. A comprehensive group 

travel insurance plan that provides up to $5 Million emergency medical coverage when travel-
ling outside your province or outside of Canada, for an unlimited number of trips less than 40 
days.  Extended coverage is available for up to 182 days.  This is one of the most affordable 
travel policies around.  

 Access to reduced rates on Home and Auto Insurance through Johnson Insurance.  Discounts 
of up to 35% 

 Access to reduced membership fees at Goodlife Fitness.  Members of the Heritage Club re-
ceive a 50% discount off of the regular price.  This includes access to all GoodLife locations.  
World renowned Group Fitness classes and professionally trained staff to assist you.  You 
must be a paid member of the Heritage Club ( through the Chinook Chapter) to get the dis-
count and you will require your Heritage Club Membership Number to access the program 

 Access to a great Corporate rate at all Choice Hotel properties worldwide.  This includes 
Comfort Inns, Quality Inns, EconoLodge and Rodeway Inns. 

 Telus Mobility - Heritage Club/Canada Post Purchase Plan.  Discounts on cellular phones and 
cellular phone service.  Available from an Ontario dealer, but they ship for free.  Cell plans are 
very competitive - members should check prices locally as well. 

 Heritage Club Scholarship Programs.  The Heritage Club awards three (3) scholarships to 
children or grandchildren of all dues paying members of the Heritage Club.   

 

             Please check our website at: HeritageClub.ca for further  
             information on all benefits associated with Membership.  
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Your Executive: 

President: Laurie Reid 

1st Vice Pres.: Katrina Duffin 

2nd Vice Pres.: Carolyn Paulson 

Treasurer: Kathryn Cunningham 

Secretary: Evelle Rock 

Emailed notifications:  If we have your correct email address on file, 
we will communicate with you by that means.  One exception is our 
Fall Newsletter which is mailed to everyone. 
 
If you prefer to receive our Spring/Summer/Year-End newsletters via 
Canada Post please indicate (hard copy) on the registration form be-
side the email address line. 
 
However, it is beneficial for you to provide your email address, be-
cause we will have the means to quickly distribute information that is 
pertinent to the pensions or an event that may be of interest to you.  
Provide us with the email address but write (hardcopy) beside it so 
we know you are an exception for quarterly newsletters.  Also, if you 
are on Facebook, keep an eye on our Chinook Chapter Heritage club 
page for posts.  

Contact Us: 
 
Chinook Chapter 
Heritage Club 
PO BOX 36118 LAKEVIEW RPO 
CALGARY, AB  T3E 7C6 
 
Phone: 587-998-9769 
 
heritagechinook@shaw.ca 
 
All contact with the Chapter 
may be handled through writ-
ten correspondence to our 
address, by phone, email or 
via Facebook. 
 
Check out our new and much 
improved Heritage Club Na-
tional Website: 
hhtp://heritageclub.ca/ 
 

  

 
 

Do you have any ideas or suggestions for activities, 
projects or even charitable contributions for our 
club? 
 
How about your Town or City.  What’s happening?  
Do you have an article you would like us to publish?  
Do you need help organizing a Luncheon or event in 
your area?  Let us know.  We can help. 
 
This is your club, help us to give you what you want! 


